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The Current - “State Working To Help Restaurant
Customers Recoup Nearly $300K In Taxes
Mistakenly Sent To Zionsville”
October 4, 2017 Indianapolis

Heather Willey of the Indianapolis office was quoted in an article, “State
working to help restaurant customers recoup nearly $300K in taxes
mistakenly sent to Zionsville,” published by the Current in Zionsville on
Oct. 4.
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